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Dear Parents, 

This month, it will be very busy in the room, with lots of painting as we change over to the 

season of spring! Since Mother Nature has gifted us with some nice 

weather during our “planned” week for Dr. Seuss activities and the kids love being outside. We 

will be finishing up activities and books the following week as well. Please don’t forget that St. 

Patrick’s Day is fast approaching, so we would like the kids to wear GREEN on Monday March 

17 th please. We will have a green snack that day to make it more fun along with other activities 

like reading “Green Eggs & Ham” by Dr. Seuss.  

Please continue to wash your child’s hands upon arrival at the center; as we have been hit with several cases of 
influenza type A and B, among other viruses in the other classrooms. Our class has not been hit at this time, and 
we want to keep it that way.  It takes all of us working together to keep the sickness at a minimum. 

Happy Birthday wishes to Cirilla on March 22nd!  She will be turning one and moving over to 

our classroom. We’re so excited to have her join us! 

 REMINDERS: 

* Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes in the correct sizes. 

* We are still in flu season. Please review the sick policy. 

* Always check your child’s toddler gram to see if they need supplies. 

*$2 is Due on the 1st of each month for morning snack money. Some parents like to pay for 

several months in advance if it helps you out. 

Ms. Kenzie,  

Ms. Jessica, 

Ms. Kaylee 


